
Join us for a Public Meeting!

Joseph Avenue ArtWalk Master Plan

When: Tuesday, October 8. 
Attendees are welcome to stop 
in anytime between 6:00 and 
7:30 p.m.

Where: Lincoln Branch Library,  
located at 851 Joseph Avenue.

What to expect: Join us for 
an in-person Open House to 
discuss the future of the Joseph 
Avenue ArtWalk!  Community 
members will have the chance 
to learn more about the project, 
ask questions, and share 
feedback directly with the 
project team!

Can’t attend in-person?:  
The project team will also offer 
a virtual discussion via zoom 
on October 9 at 12:00 p.m., 
featuring a walk through of the 
materials presented at the open 
house. 

Zoom link to virtual meeting: 
https://cityofrochester.zoom.
us/j/87494806887?pwd=UFXdO
D2oBYlumhPl36c8iOSqmt5YCp.1

Scan the QR code or visit:
 http://www.cityofrochester.gov/

joseph-ave-artwalk to learn more.

https://www.cityofrochester.gov/departments/department-environmental-services/joseph-avenue-artwalk-master-plan
https://cityofrochester.zoom.us/j/87494806887?pwd=UFXdOD2oBYlumhPl36c8iOSqmt5YCp.1

